INTERNATIONAL TELECOMMUNICATION UNION


Telecommunication�Development Bureau


�
� INCLUDEPICTURE R:\\APP\\WW6\\LOGOEN2.WMF \* MERGEFORMAT \d ����
�



�
Ref:�
DM-206 of 4 June 1996�
�
Contact:�
L. Androuchko�
�
Tel:�
+41 22 730 5433�
�
Fax:�
+41 22 730 5484�
�
E-Mail:�
androuchko@itu.ch�
�
�


��
�



�
Subject:�
ITU-D Study Groups 1 and 2


Invitation to participate in the Working Parties meetings�
�



�
To the Administrations of Least Developed Countries (LDCs)





As you know from our Administrative Circular CA/11 of 28 May 1996, the next meeting of Working Parties and their respective Rapporteurs’ Groups and Special Rapporteurs’ Group will be held at ITU Headquarters in Geneva as follows:


from 10-13 September 1996 for Working Parties A/1 and B/1 (Study Group 1);


from 16-19 September 1996 for Working Parties A/2 and B/2, and the Special Rapporteurs’ Group (Study Group 2).


At these meetings the discussions will concentrate on the outcome of the study of each Question, the outlines of which were discussed at the previous Working Parties meetings in November and December 1995.  Thanks to the valuable input from your experts, the Rapporteurs will be able to present to the coming meeting a draft guidebook or draft guidelines that reflect the areas that need further study or training, and the field in which concerted action can be undertaken.


We hope that all participants from the LDCs have already selected a question in which their knowledge and experience will be fully utilized.  We also hope that they are working and preparing contributions to a draft guidebook or guidelines in accordance with the outlines discussed at the previous Working Parties meetings.  We would like to remind you that all contributions should be sent to the main Rapporteur (with a copy to the BDT) as soon as possible in order to have sufficient time to incorporate these in the report to the meeting in September.


If you are not involved in the drafting of a guidebook or guidelines, you can make a very important contribution by preparing a case study based on information and experience in your respective countries.  For example, for Question 4/2:  Communications for rural and remote areas you can present a case study dealing with rural telecommunications in your countries.


The World Telecommunication Development Conference 1994 decided that one fellowship would be granted to each participating LDC.  For this purpose we are enclosing a separate Request for a Fellowship for each Study Group, which should be returned - duly completed - to the Fellowships Service at ITU/BDT (fax no. +41 22 7305778) before 2 August 1996.  You are requested to indicate on the form the title of your contribution.  Please note that hotel accommodation has been booked by ITU.  The name of the hotel will be communicated to you at the same time as the confirmation of your participation.


A. Laouyane�Director





Encl.:	Request for a Fellowship  (One for each Study Group)
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